

THIS IS AN INFORMATON PAPER

TO:  		HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:  	TERESA MORGAN, SUPERINTENDENT

DATE:  	FEBRUARY 17, 2022

SUBJECT:  	CHANGE IN FALL BREAK DATES, EFFECTIVE FOR THE 2023-24 SCHOOL YEAR

ISSUE:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Fall Break has been observed during the first week of October for the Hardin County Schools.  An increasing number of HCS students taking dual-credit courses through ECTC has resulted in HCS being asked to mirror ECTC’s Fall Break, which occurs during the second week of October in an effort to keep dual-credit students on track.  The change to Fall Break occurring during the second week of October will take effect in the fall of 2023.  The HCS Calendar Committee will be asked to recommend a 2023-24 HCS school calendar with Fall Break occurring during the second week of October to the Board later in 2022.













